
DATE: December 1990

TO: All Exec 90 Builders

EXEC 90 ADVISORY BULLETIN - 01

According to our records, your aligner blocks may have been
machined incorrectly.
Easy identification can be made as follows:
Looking at the three tapped holes in the end of the block, the
middle hole should be offset approximately 1/8" to one side.

CORRECT

If the middle hole is centered between the other two, both
blocks must be returned to RotorWay for exchange.

INCORRECT


